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Important Dates in July  
 

July 1, Saturday: Male Call, 8:00 AM 

July 10ð14, MondayðFriday: Faith Camp, 9:30 amð3:30 pm 

July 11, Tuesday: Christian Education Meeting, 6:00 pm 
*we will be debriefing this year's VBS; if you were involved in VBS, please plan on attending and providing feedback 

July 11, Tuesday: Butterfly Group, 7:00 pm 

July 13, Thursday: Membership Committee, 2:00 pm 

July 17ð21, MondayðFriday: Faith Camp, 9:30 amð3:30 pm 

July 21, Friday: Family FUN Night, 6:00ð9:00 pm 

July 30, Sunday: Youth WorshipðMission Trip report 

 

                                     Reaching Out to the Hungry 

This is the year of focusing on reaching out to our world and community as a church. For July we are concentrating on reaching 
out to the hungry. We have chosen that theme because in the summer many families in Hays County need extra help with food, 
but itôs also a time when individuals and organizations give less to the Hays County Food Bank. We want to make a special effort 
this month to increase our support of the Food Bank. Children who get food subsidies through the schools are out in the summer, 

so do not receive those meals. Also, School Fuel, a church-sponsored program to provide food on weekends to children of homeless families is 
unavailable during the summer as well. So, we want to help with extra food and money contributions this month. 
 

As Christians, feeding the hungry is a basic service that we are called upon to provide. Here are just a few reminders from Scripture: 
 

ñWhen the Son of Man comes in his glory, and all the angels with him, he will sit on his glorious throne. All the nations will be gathered before him, and 
he will separate the people one from another as a shepherd separates the sheep from the goats. He will put the sheep on his right and the goats on 
his left. 
 

ñThen the King will say to those on his right, óCome, you who are blessed by my Father; take your inheritance, the kingdom prepared for you since the 
creation of the world. For I was hungry and you gave me something to eat, I was thirsty and you gave me something to drink, I was a stranger 
and you invited me in, I needed clothes and you clothed me, I was sick and you looked after me, I was in prison and you came to visit me.ô 
ñThen the righteous will answer him, óLord, when did we see you hungry and feed you, or thirsty and give you something to drink? When did we see 
you a stranger and invite you in, or needing clothes and clothe you? When did we see you sick or in prison and go to visit you?ô 
ñThe King will reply, óTruly I tell you, whatever you did for one of the least of these brothers and sisters of mine, you did for me.ô   (Matthew 25:31-40, 
and following) 
 

Blessed are you who hunger now, 
for you will be satisfied. 

Woe to you who are well fed now, 
for you will go hungry.     

(Luke 6:21, 25) 
 

ñJames, Cephas and John, those esteemed as pillars, gave me and Barnabas the right hand of fellowship when they recognized the grace given to 
me. They agreed that we should go to the Gentiles, and they to the circumcised. All they asked was that we should continue to remember the poor, 
the very thing I had been eager to do all along.ò   (Galatians 2:9-10) 
 

God made a world for his children, one that we are perfectly suited to live in. He has provided for all our needs. There is enough air to breathe, food 
and water to eat and drink, and materials for shelter from the elements. The fact that people are hungry, thirsty, naked and homeless is a disgrace to 
our human species. No child needs to go to bed hungry. Our heavenly father makes available everything we need. People and politics, greed and 
selfishness, competition and fear, get in the way of caring for all Godôs children. And we, who are disciples of Christ, are called to serve the needy as 
one expression of Godôs love. Letôs reach out to our neighbors with food and love this month! 



  

 

Do you like to get 
together with 
friends? Do you like 

to cook and/or eat? Do you enjoy seeing your church family out-
side of Sunday morning? Then FCC Supper Club is just right for 
YOU! Here's how it works:  
 

Four individuals/families/couples sign up together. Each month 
one individual/family/couple hosts the rest of the group for dinner. 
Your group can decide if you want all the dinners to be potluck or 
the if hosts will provide the meal each month. After four months 
(when each person has had a chance to host), we will sign up for 
a new group of Supper Club members and start all over again.  
 
Supper Club sign up sheets will be on 
the counter in the narthex. What a great 
way to get to know each other better! 
Thank you to Karin McArdle for the idea!  

 

Beginning June 15 and for the 
following 5 Thursdays (ending 

July 20), join Teri Stapp for a  6 
week women's Bible study during 

lunch at First Christian Church.  

Bring a sack lunch and join us for 
meaningful conversation about topics related to being a 
relevant Christian woman in today's society. Follow this link 
to preview the study on the book of Ruth being considered 
for the study (http://www.lifeway.com/n/Product-Family/A-
Woman-Who-Doesn't-Quit). If you plan to attend, please let 
Teri know by emailing teri@fcc-sm.org or texting 512-393-

1506 so materials can be ordered. 

Thursdays 

 
 
 
 

Friday, July 21 ~  6:00 - 9:00PM 
 

Please join us for a family night full of food, fun, games, and a 
movie on the deck. We will have lawn games (corn hole, croquet) 
set up on the back lawn, a movie on the deck, and board games 
inside. We will be serving hot dogs and chips. Bring your kids, 
friends,  & neighbors and let's enjoy some midsummer fellowship! 

"How "Grape" Thou Art!"  
 

Ever wonder how all those tiny cups 
get filled?  Want to know who makes 
those little, tiny pieces of bread?  Join 
the fun group of communion preparers 

and get all your questions about these mysteries  
answered. It's easy, and you get to do it about once a 
month (could be less)!  
Contact Bonnie Whittington  
(512-757-4578 or  
bwhittington001@gmail.com) 

In June FCC Hosted Our Annual Vacation Bible School 

We want to thank ALL who helped make this a fun and exciting week of study,  
fellowship, and learning about Godôs Great Gifts! Here are some of the pictures  
of all the wonderful experiences had by all! 

   We also wanted to report that $745.12 

was collected to fund the water well for the 

village in Peru! Great job everyone! 

 

http://www.lifeway.com/n/Product-Family/A-Woman-Who-Doesn't-Quit
http://www.lifeway.com/n/Product-Family/A-Woman-Who-Doesn't-Quit
mailto:teri@fcc-sm.org
mailto:bwhittington001@gmail.com


  

 

 
Our youth went to Louisiana June 26th through June 30th for the summer mission trip. They stayed at 
Southeastern University and did flood rebuilds in Livingston, Tangipahoa & Ascension Parishes. They 
joined with 250 other Disciple youth for a week of lots of hard work, worship & fun!!  Be sure to ask our 
youth about their experiences. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Summer Speaker 
Series  

 

9:00 AM Sunday mornings 

FCC Fellowship Hall 

July Speaker Schedule 

July 2   ~ Crystal Baker ~ AT&T Accessibility Engineer  

July 9 ~ Paul Sutphen ~ Owner, Grins Restaurant 

July 16 ~ Thomas Monahan ~ Exec. Dir, BR3T 

July 23 ~ Karen McGowan ~ Principal, Mendez  

                                                             Elementary 

July 30 ~ Sam Shoquist ~ Gideons International Rep. 

Faith Camp 
(Formerly Camp Hope) 
July 10-14 & July 17-21 

from 9:30am to 3:30pm 
(with options for ñbefore campò & ñafter campò care at an additional cost) 

 

For many years, FCC and First Lutheran Church  have 
held a summer day camp called ñCamp Hopeò. This year 
we are using a different source for materials and cannot 
use the name ñCamp Hopeò. So we are re-launching as 
ñFaith Campò. We will have the same format and activity 
style as in the past. 
 

For more information, go to the link for Faith Camp  
Summer Day Camp on the FCC Website home page. 

/Ƙƛ-wƘƻ aƛǎǎƛƻƴ ¢ǊƛǇ 
ǘƻ wŀȅƳƻƴŘǾƛƭƭŜ 

Our FCC Chi-Rho Youth went on a mission trip to help the people of Raymondville, Texas on 

June 2-4. They collected items such as canned goods; diapersïboth infant & adult; peanut butter, etc. 

for this trip.  Here are some of the wonderful experiences they had. 


